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We recently accepted the resignation of Nancy Notenson from her position on the HDC. Matt LaBrie is an alternate
member and the commission members would prefer that he become a permanent member before another candidate is
considered and added to the commission.  
Thank you for this consideration.  
 
Michael Collins 
Chairman 
Natick Historic District Commission 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone


